
 
 

Children nationwide are now all back in school. 

 
 

 

 

Too bad that classrooms in January will be vastly over-crowded and 

students not engaged because 25,000 teachers and aides, responsible 

for hundreds of thousands of children, would lose their jobs due to 

sequestration cuts.  

 

In addition, 100,000 school children would lose places in Head Start 

which helps them begin school ready to learn. 

 

Across-the-board cuts to domestic spending are NOT the answer! 
 


